
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11.03.2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In Mrs Leighton’s continued absence, we would like to welcome Mrs McNeill, who will be supporting 

school as interim head teacher until Mrs Leighton returns. 

Mrs McNeill has written the following introductory message: 

I am delighted to introduce myself as the interim headteacher at Rawmarsh Sandhill Primary School. 

With over 30 years of experience in education, both in England and overseas, I have spent the past 15 

years as a successful headteacher. In addition, I have had the privilege of supporting school leaders 

across several primary schools in Yorkshire, Rochdale, Warwickshire, and Northamptonshire. It is an 

honour to work alongside the current Trust leaders and the dedicated team at Rawmarsh Sandhill 

during Mrs. Leighton’s absence, and I look forward to getting to know the children and families in the 

coming weeks. 

Myself, Mr Roddison and Mrs Denyer will continue to support school, ensuring a continuity of high 

quality education for your children. 

Kind regards,  

A Lee 

Executive Improvement Partner 

Wickersley Partnership Trust 

 

 

 

 

 


